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June 6, 2012

Barcy F. McNeal

Secretary, Docketing Division
Public Utility Commission of Ohio
180 East Broad Street, 11" Floor
Columbus, OH 43215

Re: Case No. 11-5384-AU-UNC; Spark Energy Gas, LP

Dear Secretary McNeal:

This letter confirms that Spark Energy Gas, LP has paid the requisite amount to the Ohio
Department of Development, as ordered by the Commission on December 14, 2011 in the
referenced docket and in the amount identified for Spark Energy Gas, LP by the Ohio Consumers
Counsel in a November 4, 2011 filing in that docket.

Please contact me with any questions pertaining to this matter.

Sincerely,

,1/'*—7/474/

Harry Kingerski

Director of Regulatory
832-217-1858
hkingerski@sparkenergy.com
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